
Kindergarten start date. 21LSO-0278, 1.1

HB0080

FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact.

This bill would modify the date of when a student could attend Wyoming public 
schools. The result would be a one year reduction in student enrollment for those 
students that would have been able to enroll between August 1 and September 15 and 
shift the enrollment and associated costs to the following school year.
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